
Keeping Brooklyn Healthy
The First Annual Health and Wellness Fair

in partnership with 
Woodhull Medical Center

Saturday, July 16, 2011, from 11am to 3pm
on Leonard Street  

between Boerum Street and Montrose Avenue in Brooklyn

Free health information, screenings,  
entertainment, and much more

For information call 718.963.7029 or 718.963.8640

Assemblyman Vito J. Lopez
53rd Assembly District

invites you to
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